
 

Update: PMDS Department of Education Mpumalanga 

 

The meeting regarding the incentive bonus was held on 29 November 2019. The employer presented 

that the Department will be able to pay 9.6% for category “A” and 5% for category “B” for the 2018/19-

financial year. The employer is prepared to make payment by Thursday, 5 December 2019.   

 

Members are urgently requested to give a mandate to PSA regarding the proposal of the 

employer to the PSA Provincial Office (013 741 7500) or email to Jabulile.mnisi@psa.co.za. 

 

 

Ivan Fredericks 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF EUCATION - MPUMALANGA 
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